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Townsend, Erle

From: Deborah Brown <flyingturtlefarm@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 6:11 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

If the Environment is the reason for this mandate, then why are there not mandates for other more severe polluters?  

 

 

I believe in Respecting the Environment, the Beings and the Resources. 

I believe in a Clean Environment. 

I drive a hybrid Prius - my third. 

I have been taught to care, not forced to comply. 

 

The Resources required to Make, Run, and Recycle our vehicles, from their Creation to their Retirement, including the 

impact of each step, from unbiased reports, could be gathered.  Then we could make intelligent decisions based on truth 

and fact, and honestly look at how we could work together to make less of an environmental impact in the creation of 

cleaner vehicles. 

 

Mandates can actually do more harm than good.   

Let's work together to lessen our impact on this Earth.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Deborah Brown 

Alna, ME  04535 

 


